
Riverside Elementary 
Rapid Test Pickup 

 
 
 
From 9 am-4 pm on Wednesday, January 19th, there will be 2 Homeroom Classes 
assigned to pick up Rapid Test Kits at the front of the building & 2 Classes assigned to 
pick up Rapid Test Kits at the back of the building during each hour. 
 
Here's how it’s going to go...... 
 
Parents/Guardians will drive up along the sidewalk just like morning drop-off in the 
front. Please proceed to the end of the building. In the back, parents will drive to where 
the buses drop off students in the morning. Enter from Thomas Place and proceed 
right when you enter the school area and stop by the back door.   
Please stay in your vehicles. Teachers will approach your vehicle, ask for the student’s 
name and proceed to get the Rapid Test Kit. They will then return and hand them to 
you or place them in your trunk (your preference). There will be at least 4 teachers 
assisting you in this process.  
 

Schedule: Wednesday 
 
Front: 9::00 - 10:00 - 4 Blackmore & 4 Hawkins 
Back: 9:00 - 10:00 - 5 PMonk & 5 BMonk 
 
Front: 10::00 - 11:00 - 4 Alyward & 4 Wells 
Back: 10:00 - 11:00 - 5 Woolfrey & 5 Sinclair  
 
Front: 11::00 - 12:00 - 6 Loveless & 6 Hillier 
Back: 11:00 - 12:00 - 6 Niederhauser & 6 Brown 
 
Front: 12::00 - 1:00 - K Smith & K Nash 
Back: 12:00 - 1:00 - 1 Rowsell & 1 Reid 
 
Front: 1::00 - 2:00 - KRussell, KLoveless & KBailey 
Back: 1:00 - 2:00 - 1 King & 1 Snow-Walsh 
 
Front: 2::00 - 3:00 - 2 King & 2 Avery 
Back: 2:00 - 3:00 - 3 Brown & 3 Hickey 
 
Front: 3::00 - 4:00 - 2 Sparkes & 2 Smith 
Back: 3:00 - 4:00 - 3 Wiseman & 3 Hann 



 

 
 
 
 
Schedule: Thursday  
 
Parent/Guardians who were unable to pick up their kits on Wednesday will 
have open times to drop into the school front entrance for pickup. Just buzz 
the front door and someone will be there to assist them. This must be done 
on an individual basis whereby only one parent/guardian is permitted at the 
front door at a time.  
AM Session: 9-12 
PM Session: 1-3 
 
 
Note: We will not be able to accommodate anyone picking up kits for other 
students, with the exception of parents in the same homeroom. You must 
notify your child’s teacher of this situation prior to the pickup.  


